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His Excellency

Jorge Skinner-Klee

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency to advise that the Vice President of the Republic, Dr. Rafael Alburquerque, will be visiting Washington, D.C., in September. Accordingly, I am hereby requesting the convening of a special meeting of the Permanent Council for Wednesday, September 7, 2011 at 10:30 a.m., for the Vice President of the Republic and Mr. Andrés Van der Horst, Executive Director of the National Competitiveness Council (NCC), to address the Permanent Representatives on progress being made in preparation for the Fifth Americas Competitiveness Forum and activities of the Inter-American Competitiveness Network (RIAC), which will be held in Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic, from October 5-7, 2011.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Virgilio Alcántara


Ambassador, Permanent Representative
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